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Summer  

A message from the staff 

What a busy term! The children have been working       
extremely hard.  We have been making the most of the 
sunshine during National Walking month and competing 
against other classes to complete the most laps of the 
playground. 

To describe the movement of the Earth, and  
other planets, relative to the Sun in the solar  
system. 
Remember, in order, going from the closest planet to the Sun, to the one 
that is farthest away, they are: Mercury, Venus, Earth, Mars, Jupiter,    
Saturn, Uranus and Neptune.  

We will be  learning how to show the understanding of day and night 
through the use of a sundial and understanding the phases of the moon. 

In our history and geography lessons 
we will be answering the question 
How did the Industrial   Revolution 
change Middlesbrough?  

We will be using maps to compare and track the 
growth over time of Middlesbrough using the  
railway as a guiding point. Can we find 
the original town square designed by 
Joseph Pease and track the growth to 
the south over time?  


